
Notus Elementary Week of April 25

Pirate Chatter
STaff Appreciation This Week!

This week is Staff Appreciation week 
for our staff.  I appreciate the dedication
that our staff has shown…especially 
over the last three school years.  Please 
take a minute to send a quick email 
or even a brief phone call to show
an extra dose of appreciation.  We have 
some fun things planned this week and 
we appreciate PTO for spoiling us with
Wednesday’s lunch.

Thank you for being part of our “band”! 

May 18 - Baseball Park 
Celebration

May 23 - ARRRRGH 
Assembly

May 25 - Kindergarten 
Graduation 

Last Day of School, 
May 26

Our Notus Staff ROCKS!



 

Our Notus Staff ROCKS!

Treats This week! 

Monday:
Muffins & Juice

Tuesday: 
Sonic Drinks

Wednesday: 
Jimmy Johns 

Thursday:  
Taco Truck 



 BeING the A in BRAVE



 

Class Colors!  We wear our team colors on Thursdays! 
Let’s Hit a Home Run! 

Team Kindergarten - Wear Yellow
Team 1st Grade - Wear Green
Team 2nd Grade - Wear Orange
Team 3rd Grade - Wear Black
Team 4th Grade - Wear Purple
Team 5th Grade - Wear Blue
Team 6th Grade - Wear Red 



Character Trait Word for May:  BrillianT

Mary Ihli-Laan, Counselor 208-459-7442  ihlilaam@notusschools.org
Cara Marchbanks, Community Schools Resource Coordinator marchbankscara@notusschools.org
Karla Bales, LAUNCH Resiliency Advocate 208-739-2530 balesk@wicap.org 

mailto:ihlilaam@notusschools.org
mailto:marchbankscara@notusschools.org
mailto:balesk@wicap.org


➔ School starts at 
7:50 a.m. - 
Please do not 
drop off 
students 
before 7:30 
a.m. 

 

Last day of Pirate Learning 
Center, May 12th!



 



Pirate Partnerships



Pirate 

Please remember we have resources to support 
our Pirates! Don’t hesitate to reach out to us!
Mary Ihli-Laan,   
ihlilaam@notusschools.org
Secondary Counselor:
Nate Holm,
holmn@notusschools.org

mailto:ihlilaam@notusschools.org
mailto:holmn@notusschools.org

